
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa2086/1dn

JK:cjs:rs

March 11, 2014

Senator Lassa:

The instructions indicate that the amendment should delete references in the
substitute amendment to county clerks receiving reports from municipal clerks.  That
procedure, however, is current law under s. 6.275 (1).  This amendment, therefore, does
not change that procedure.
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